
Pomona  Avenue  reconstruction
begins
The  City  of  Costa  Mesa  recently  awarded  a  construction
contract to Copp Contracting Inc. to reconstruct and place
approximately 5,400 tons of new asphalt on Pomona Avenue from
18th to 16th Street.

Construction started on Monday Aug. 27 and is anticipated for
completion by mid-November. This Federally Funded Community
Development  Block  Grant  (CDBG)  street  improvement  project
involves removal and reconstruction of the asphalt pavement
and concrete storm drain, sidewalk, curb, gutter, and access
ramps.

The city has worked with Newport Mesa Unified School District
to relocate the school bus pick up/drop off of Shalimar Drive
to now stop at the 18th Street and Wallace Avenue bus-stop.
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